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Homelessness has grown tenfold in the last few years, mainly because we have 

been too soft on laws and have not given the right kind of help. The corrections for 

this would be to help people with mental illness again and not just leave them to the 

streets, and to make it harder for people to live outside but provide help so they can 

move to be more self-sustained. Create programs that help them move into homes 

even if they are just tiny houses, then they have a place to live and keep their stuff 

but there would be rules to follow if they lived there. I am all for helping people, but I 

do not think that your so-called “bill” does that it only creates more homeless and 

more issues! 

 

I am opposed to your so-called “bill” and want you to do more than create more 

havoc, you need to use your brains and create a better solution than no solution at 

all!! 


